
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of Legacy Christian Academy’s staff and students and how they ended the year strong in 

the midst of COVID! Teachers kept students engaged from 9-3:30 daily and learning continued to the end of 

the school year in May. WELL DONE, LEGACY! 

And now we are preparing for the beginning of school at the end of August. Whatever that may look like, we 

know that God is in control of all things.  As He says in His Word: “And we know that in all things God works 

for the good of those who love him, who have been called according to His purpose.” Romans 8:28 

As you know, we are embarking on a partnership with Korean International Christian School in South Korea. 

Legacy would like to become an international school, educating students from all over the world. Unfortu-

nately, the move to Belleville that was expected to happen this summer as part of that partnership has been 

put on hold because of COVID and its aftermath. Therefore, at this moment, our plans are to start school in 

the building in Caseyville.  

Therefore, we are asking you to pray with us that: 

1.  Teachers and staff are well rested after having the summer to rest and relax after a very successful 

but very trying school year. 

2.  Legacy will grow in attendance so that we can continue to “Educate for Eternity Through Truth and 

Excellence” as many students as we can possibly can. 

3.  COVID is dealt with, one way or another, and life can get back to a normalcy where we aren’t guess-

ing about what changes will happen next week. 

4. Finances! 

5. The move! 

6. The Caseyville property sells. 



 

LEGACY NEEDS YOU 

—TO DONATE! 

If ever you were to give to Legacy, now is the time!  

 

OUR IMMEDIATE NEEDS: 

  -technology updates for online learning ($2000) 

  -update the boiler in the Caseyville building ($15,000) 

  -sponsoring students whose families are struggling financially ($500 per month) 

  - defray costs for COVID compliance (masks, thermometers, etc) ($1,500) 

 

OUR FUTURE NEEDS: 

  -our move ($5500) 

  -defray costs for transportation of students in Caseyville to Belleville ($2500 per month) 

  -for the future of our school: SEVIS certificate needed to bring foreign students to   

   America for education ($3600) 

 

DONATING IS EASY! 
 MAIL YOUR DONATION TO:  

 Legacy Christian Academy     https://paypal.me/LCACaseyville?locale.x=en_US 

 111 S. 2nd St. 

 Caseyville, IL 62232 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Thank you!  Thank you!  Thank you!  


